
         
 

 
 
     The Corporation of the Town of Deep River 
 

 
 

      NOTICE TO PERMIT HOLDERS 
 
 
 

It is your responsibility to ensure that the prescribed inspections marked  
on your permit are called in, and that the inspection has taken place before  

carrying on to the next stage of construction. 
 

Failure to do so may result in the disassembling of the project  
back to the inspection stage that was not inspected. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chief Building Official 
Town of Deep River 

P.O. Box 400, 100 Deep River Road 
Deep River, ON 

K0J 1P0 
(613) 584-2000 Ext. 106 


